Trinity Christian High School

May 22, 2017 Weekly Memo Phone: 439-1921

tchs@trinitychs.org

"And whatsoever ye do, do it heartily, as to the Lord, and not unto men." Col 3:23

Students:

Graduation exercises for the sixth graduating class of Trinity Christian High School will be held at the school this evening at 7:00 p.m. Everyone is welcome to join us as we mark this milestone in the lives of our covenant young people.

As we near the end of the school year, please check around the house for books and other school items so that they can be returned.

Final report cards for 2016 – 2017 will be available on JMC no later than noon on Wednesday, May 31. Seniors who need final transcripts sent to colleges must notify the office.

This is the last memo of this school year. The first day of school for next year is scheduled for August 23, 2017.

General Announcements:

We thank the Board (for their approval) and the Parents' Circle (for their funding) for the additional choir risers. We were thankful that we could use them already at last Tuesday's concert.

We will be purchasing 50 more music posture chairs this summer. We thank the Board and Parents' Circle for their involvement in this also.

During the summer months, there will be someone in the school office most weekday mornings. Mr. Regnerus can be contacted at 712-470-0424.

Due to all the rain that we have been having and a tremendous amount of standing water around the fields and extremely muddy conditions all around the complex, the baseball and softball games that were scheduled to be played on Tuesday, May 23 have been postponed. The baseball games will be played instead on Tuesday, June 6. Same time and place. The softball games will be played on Thursday, June 8. Same time and place. The first home games will now be Tuesday, May 30 vs CCE.

Tuesday, May 30th we are looking forward to an exciting evening of hosting our first home ballgames on our newly installed diamonds. Please join us for the evening where the concession stand will be offering a "meal deal" of a Mr. Rib, salad, and a drink. A donation box will be set out for the meal deal. All other concession items will be available at regular prices.